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21st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y4 Islamic Centre Visit 24.04.24 
 
As part of Year 4’s Religious Studies topic, next half term, we have the opportunity to visit the local 
Islamic Centre. Here we can listen the Imam explain the religion and see the how Muslims pray.  
 
Muslims are currently celebrating Ramadan, therefore within the visit, the children will learn about why 
Muslims participate in this ritual and its significance to them.  
 
We will be going to the Centre on Wednesday 24th April, the children will be leaving school at 12.45pm 
and will be back before home time.  
 
The cost of the trip will cover the coach travel and is £10.30. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give permission 
for your child to attend the trip. 
 
Please consider when sending your child to school on the day of the trip that they will need to be in 
school uniform with suitable footwear and coat.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Parkinson 
 
 


